
Join us for the Second 
Annual Geronimo and 
Alligator Creeks Clean 
Up Day! 
When:  Saturday, April 5, 2014 
from 9:00 a.m. to Noon 

What:  You can be part of this local voluntary effort by giving your 
time and energy as a worker, removing trash and debris from designated 
Seguin and surrounding area locations that drain to the creeks.   

Where:  1) Parker Lumber Parking Lot, 1555 E. Court St., Seguin  
2) Navarro High School Parking Lot, 6350 N. State Hwy 123, Seguin 
3) New Braunfels Regional Airport, corner of Airport Rd. and Entrance 
Dr. 

Register: Register online to help as an individual or as a team at 
www.Geronimocreek.org. All ages are welcome. Sites will be assigned 
based on age appropriateness. 
 

On Saturday April 5:  Show up at 9:00am at any of the above three 
locations to receive free breakfast tacos, supplies, instructions, and maps 
to clean up locations! 

  Come out for a fun time and help clean up your creeks! 

For more Information: go to www.Geronimocreek.org or contact 
Debbie Magin at 830-379-5822 or dmagin@gbra.org   

http://www.geronimocreek.org/�
mailto:dmagin@gbra.org�


Help Support the Second 
Annual Geronimo and 
Alligator Creeks Clean 
Up Day! 

 
When:  Saturday, April 5, 2014,  

9:00 a.m. to Noon 

How: The second annual Geronimo and Alligator Creeks Clean Up is 
scheduled for Saturday, April 5th, 2014.  You have the opportunity to be part of 
this local voluntary effort by giving your time and energy as a worker, removing 
trash and debris from designated Seguin and surrounding area locations that drain 
to the creeks.   

Or: You may make a financial donation which will be used to provide 
advertising, food, and special event T shirts.  All funding stays local. 

If you would like to help financially, the following sponsorships are available: 

Gold Level:  $150 and over  Name & logo on T-shirt, gift bag, and certificate of 
appreciation 

Silver Level: $50 to $149  Name on T-shirt and certificate of appreciation 

Bronze Level: $49 and under  Certificate of appreciation 

Sponsors will also be recognized in event press releases. Deadline to get your name/logo 
on the T-shirt is March 21st. If you are interested in being a sponsor or want more 
information, please contact Debbie Magin with the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority at 
(830) 379-5822 dmagin@gbra.org or Ward Ling with Texas A&M AgriLife at (979) 
845-6980.  

mailto:dmagin@gbra.org�

